
 

 

🌟 Get Ready to Show Your School Spirit! 🌟 

 
We are thrilled to announce the launch of our much-anticipated Rockingham School Spirit Wear 
Sale! This exciting event is a fantastic opportunity for students & families to showcase their 
school pride in style. Furthermore, the winner of the Rocky Rhino Art Contest will have their 
work showcased on some of the clothing! The goal of this event is for our school community to 
show their school spirit by purchasing affordable spirit wear; the PSA will not be gaining profit 
from this sale.     
 

👕 What's in Store? 
We’ll offer T-shirts and hoodies which come in a range of sizes and colours. Buyers will have a 
choice of two different logos to place on clothing: our school crest or the Rocky Rhino logo 
created by the winner of the Rocky Rhino art contest.  
 

📅 Sale Details: 
Sales will begin the week of January 22-26. All purchases will go through SchoolCashOnline, so 
keep your eyes open for an email letting you know the sale has started. Orders must be placed 
via SchoolCashOnline before Tuesday, February 6. Spirit Wear will be sent home with your 
children on or before Friday March 1st, just in time for Rockingham’s Spirit Week which starts 
on March 4th! 
 

🛍️ How to Place Your Order: 
• Await SchoolCashOnline e-mail (arriving the week of January 22-26) advising that the sales 

have officially begun 
• Register or sign in to SchoolCashOnline using the email connected to the school 

(https://hrce.schoolcashonline.com) 
• Confirm choices of clothing and sizes (pictures and sizing charts will be provided on 

SchoolCashOnline) 
• Click Add to Cart 
• Pay using eCheck or credit card 
 

📞 Need Help? 
If you have any questions or need help with your order, contact your friendly PSA team at 
rockinghampsa@gmail.com.  Let's make this spirit wear sale a roaring success and showcase 
the fantastic spirit of our elementary school! 
 
Thank you for your support! 
Sincerely, your Rockingham PSA 

https://hrce.schoolcashonline.com/

